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18 September 2006 cq o oang
Reference: 8AP/51/06/19/CV
Dear Mr Pegram,

Wellow Wind Turbine Proposal — Environmental Statement Addendum

Thank you for provision of a CD version of the addendum to the West Wight wind turbine
development (Wellow) Environmental Statement (ES). This Directorate has nothing to add
to the comments made in my earlier correspondence. As indicated within Chapter 18 of the
addendum, there are evidently issues related to Bournemouth International Airport that
need resolving and that need to be taken into account during any future planning
deliberations.

Yours sincerely

Mark Smailes
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